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October 8, 2025 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO ALL CONTRACTORS: 
 
DBE Goal and ASP-3 Addendum #01 
 
Letting of October 14, 2025  
 
The current federal DBE program has been suspended by the U.S. Department of Transportation pursuant to 
interim final rule (2025-19460 (90 FR 47969)). Accordingly, for federally funded proposals 001, 002, 003, 
004, 005, 006, 007, 008, 010, 011, 012, 013, 014, 015, 016, 019, 020, 021, 022, 023, 025, 026, 027, 028, 
029, 030, and 031 in the October 14, 2025 letting, no federal DBE program requirement will be applied. 
 
Contractors will need to download the addendum file from Bid Express. 
 
The responsibility for notifying potential subcontractors and suppliers of these changes remains with the 
prime contractors. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike Coleman 
Proposal Development Specialist 
Proposal Management Section 

  
 
 


